
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  All Regional Medical Laboratory Clients 
 
FROM:  Kat Herman, MLS(ASCP)CMSM, Manager of Microbiology 

Cindi Starkey, MD, PhD, Medical Director  
Gerald C. Miller, PhD, Chief of Microbiology and Immunology 
 

DATE:  May 18, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Vaginosis Profile and Vaginosis Profile Swab Interpretation Update 

 
In an effort to continuously improve the quality of testing offered, Regional Medical Laboratory 
is updating some of the interpretive comments for Vaginosis Profile (2915425) and Vaginosis 
Profile Swab (2915445) testing. Resources including the College of American Pathology and 
recent literature were consulted to ensure interpretations are aligned with current 
recommendations. In addition, more concise and consistent verbiage will be used for improved 
charting.  These changes will be effective immediately. 
 
Test pricing, interface build, and specimen requirements will not change. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact anyone listed above at 918-744-2500.   
 
 


